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Product Division – Product Change Notice 
 

Product Information 
PCN Tracking Number 735-00012 

Issue Date 2019-01-03 

Product Part Number BMD-100-A(-R) 

Customer Part Number Not Applicable 
 

Change Information 
Detailed Description of Change Change in product status to Not Recommended for New Designs (NRND) 

Method of identifying Changed 
Product 

Not Applicable 

Reason for Change Bluetooth SIG specification deprecation and legacy status 

Anticipated Impact Form Not Applicable 

Fit Not Applicable 

Function Not Applicable 

Quality Not Applicable 

Reliability Not Applicable 
 

Change Schedule 
Estimated Production Ship Date Currently shipping 

Supplier Qualification Plan Schedule Not Applicable 

Qualification Data Available Not Applicable 

Samples Available Not Applicable 

Last Date of Manufacture of 
Unchanged Product 

TBD 

 
 

Other Information: 

This PCN is to inform you there has been a production status change for the above listed Wireless 
Modules. The products included in this document have been revised to Not Recommended for New 
Design or “NRND”. NRND is a production status classification that indicates a part number is 
approaching the end of its product life cycle. It is not EOL, rather NRND represents the period 
between Mass Production and EOL. In most cases NRND addresses the natural decline in market 
sales/profitability. NRND items are still supported by Rigado in mass production; however, long term 
support is not guaranteed nor are these products recommended for new designs. 
 
In addition, the Bluetooth SIG (www.bluetooth.com) has deprecated or placed certain older 
specifications on legacy status. New product declarations with existing referenced designs (QDIDs) 
based on these older specifications and test plans is not recommended and may not be possible. 
 
EOL and LTB Dates have not been established at this time; however, Rigado will distribute separate 
EOL Notices when this occurs. Please reference our Wireless Modules Longevity Statement 
(https://go.rigado.com/modules_longevity_statement). Rigado is committed to working closely with 
you to minimize any impact this change may have.  
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